COE
Ttopd's Register of British & Foveign Shipping,
71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.

14th August, 1914.

Dear Sirs,

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your letter
of the 5th instant, rslative to the survey of the screw shaft
and boilers of the steamer "MIRAMAR", and in reply, 1 have the
plsasurs to say that, in the circumstancss, the Committes, who
have had the case before them at their mesting to-day, are
agreeabls to these inspections being postponed for a short
time.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,
secretary.

Messrs. La Islena Maritima,

PALMA, Majoreca.
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